
 

 

Notice 

 

Advt. No. 02/2022(R&P) ; Recruitment of Non-Executives 

 

The recruitment process of Non-Executive posts in ONGC was notified vide 

Advertisement No. 02/2022(R&P). The Computer Based Test (CBT) for all the posts 

has been completed.  

We have been receiving several queries about the latest update and declaration of 

result of said CBT. In this regard, it is informed that the preparation of merit list is in 

progress and it is expected that the result of shortlisted candidates will be published 

by mid November 2022. 

The Shortlisted candidates will be called for further process, subsequently. 

 
General Manager (HR) 

I/c Corporate Recruitment  
ONGC, Dehradun 


